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To Whom This May Concern,  

 

I am writing in regards to House Bill 3501 in opposition due bill simply duplicating 

already existing legislation.  

 

While I think it’s important to ensure the rights of those experiencing homelessness 

Oregon has already enshrined Martin Vs Boise ( House Bill 3115) into our 

constitution.  

 

Furthermore there are already laws existing on the books to criminalize harassment, 

either it be verbal or physical.  

 

To best of legislative time I would rather see work directed towards enforcement, 

such as employment of investigators or new systems for reporting.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my public testimony on the matter of House Bill 

3501.  

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Kala M. Franklin  

 

 

 

 

 

 


